

## St. Stanislaus Kostka School

"Do not walk through time without leaving worthy evidence of your passage." Saint John XXIII

Mrs. Elena Malinconico Principal www.sskschool.org 732-254-5819

The only thing that will redeem mankind is cooperation.

**Bertrand Russell** 

January 7, 2016

Dear St. Stan's Families:

Welcome back! I hope 2016 is filled with love, health, happiness, peace and cooperation. Education is a cooperative effort; in the classrooms students need to work with one another, teachers collaborate with one another and the cooperation between school and home is vital to the overall success of every child. We have a January filled with many activities and events. During the week of January 18 our school will be closed on Monday for Martin Luther King Jr. Day and when we return grades four through eight will have their midterm exams.

On Sunday, January 24<sup>th</sup> we begin our celebration of Catholic Schools' Week. Registrations will begin that week and I encourage every family to think of a friend or another family member that could benefit from being part of the St. Stan's School community and invite them to come and see what we are about. Catholic Schools' Week will include many events including open houses, HSA meeting, an art show, our living wax museum, sports day, and our second graders receiving their first penance, to name a few things. We hope you will be able to be part of some if not all of these events. The second marking period closes on January 22<sup>nd</sup> and report cards will be sent home with your child on Thursday, January 28<sup>th</sup>. The Parent portal of Power School will close on January 21<sup>st</sup> and not reopen until January 29<sup>th</sup>.

Finally, tomorrow you will be receiving a letter from me in reference to contact the governor and legislators to increase funding for non public school transportation. Catholic schools depend on busing to keep us alive and vibrant, I ask that each family send emails or call government officials to help increase the ceiling for nonpublic transportation which as remained stagnant since 2008. The low funding hinders bus companies from providing busing for our students. Your child may not take a bus but many of our students do and should funding not increase it will put busing for our community members in jeopardy. Please review the information being sent tomorrow so that you can help in our campaign. As always my prayers are with each of you.

In His Peace,

Principal



## So. Amboy – Sayreville Rotary

Proceeds donated to community activities and humanitarian projects

## Dads, Uncles, Granddads, Step-dads.....



Have you Spent Quality Time with your Special Little Lady lately?

Bring the Special Girl in your life to:



Portraits with your special girl available for purchase at event!

## 11th ANNUAL DAD-DAUGHTER DATE NIGHT

Make it a Date: FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 19, 2016

Time: 7:00pm - 10:00pm



Raffles

**Gifts** 

Place: VFW HALL, JERNEE MILL ROAD, SAYREVILLE, NJ 08872

Gentlemen should escort their favorite special girls to dinner, dancing and delightful doings

This form can be

Open to all!

Preschoolers welcome

reprinted and mailed!!!

\$55.00 PER COUPLE \$25.00 EACH ADDITIONAL SPECIAL GIRL IF PAYMENT RECEIVED BY:

JANUARY 23, 2016
\*\*\*\* \$10.00 EXTRA IN CASH AT DOOR\*\*\*\*
ONLY IF SPACE PERMITS



Please make checks payable to: So. Amboy-Sayreville Rotary

Mail payment and registration form to: So. Amboy – Sayreville Rotary P. O. Box 3001, South Amboy, NJ 08879

Phone: 732-721-0400 E-Mail: greg@customfinancial.org

	Please detach and submit with payment	
Gentlemen's Name:		
Parent/Guardian e-mail address: _		
Special Girl's Name(s):		
Address:		
Phone: ()	Age(s):	_
School(s):		Grade(s):

PAYMENT AND REGISTRATION FORM MUST BE RECEIVED BY 1/23/16. \*\*\*\*\$10.00 EXTRA IN CASH AT DOOR\*\*\*\* ONLY IF SPACE PERMITS. \*\*\*\*DO NOT LEAVE PAYMENT WITH SCHOOL OR VFW. SORRY NO REFUNDS AFTER JANUARY 23, 2016